Don't forget to look at our website www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk



Friday 9th June 2017

# New Road Primary School

Weekly Newsletter

# Welcome to New Road.

We would like to introduce a new member of our team and let you know about some staffing

changes that have taken place. Mrs Stanley is our new Reception Class Teaching Assistant and has a wealth of experience working in EYFS, she has had a great first week with us. Mrs Hammond who has worked as a support assistant is now our Year 1 Teaching Assistant. Finally, Mrs Gradon has taken over as our new Kids Club Manager, it's great to see her back in the setting and the children are enjoying all the new games she has introduced.



# Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate winners this week -





GROWTH Award Winners— Poppy, Angel, Logan, Joseph, Gio, Patrick, Ava, Charlie, Lexie, Elise and Herbie.

House Point Winners— Lexie, Conan, Oliver and Logan.

email: admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk

#### June

June 11th—Northowram
Burner

June 14th—Year 2 trip to Magna

June 15th—Year 1 Class Assembly

June 15th— Father's Day Secret Shop

June 16th—Yr 5 & 6 Rounders

June 19th—Family Learning—same parents/children as the 12th

June 21st—Sports Day—pm

June 22nd—Yr 3 Class Trip

June 23rd—Ryburn Outdoor Athletics—9.30-12.00

## July

July 3rd—Family Learning — same parents/children as 19th June

July 10th—deadline for school uniform orders

July 11th—Family Learning— Year 6 children & parents only

July 12th—KS2 production at 7.00 pm

July 13th—KS2 production at 7.00 pm

July 14th—Reports home

July 17th—Yr 4 Class Trip

July 18th—Yr 5 Class Trip

#### **Northowram Burner**

New Road are taking part in the Burner again this year on Sunday 11th June.

For every entry our school gets we receive a percentage of the application fee so we need as many as possible!

There will also be a fantastic fayre and raffle on the day and we will also have raffle tickets to sell.

Please come along to the day and support our School. There are plenty of spaces available.



#### **Christmas Panto Trip**

This is a reminder that all money for the School Panto Trip needs to be paid for no later than Friday 15th September. If you wish your child to go then the cost is £14.00 per child.

Thank you.

# **Changes to the Lunch Menu**

There are two amendments to our lunch menu. On Tuesday of Week 3 the carrots are being changed to spaghetti hoops on the non halal menu and on Friday the fish goujons are changing to fish cakes & this is for both the halal and non halal menus.

#### **Lunchtime Award Winners**

Congratulations to our lunchtime award winners for their perfect manners this week— Mary, Alistair, Oliver, Logan, Molly, Oliver, Ava and Marcel.





# School Attendance

Well Done to our Rowans Class and Maples Class for 100% Attendance. Attendance Ted will be happy to leave my office!



Clubs for the Spring Term

Monday Homework Club

Tuesday Karate Club

Weds Multi-Sports Club

Friday Football Club

## PTFA Facebook



Please 'like' the PTFA facebook page to find out what our PTFA are doing. It would be great to see more of you accessing the page and supporting the team. There are reminders of what is happening that week in school and daily maths challenges for your children to have a go at.

Thank-you

Search—Friends of New Road Primary.